Ten things you can do to get out the count.



Text or call 10 friends or family members to make sure they've completed the census!



Post about the importance of census on social media!



Hang up census posters in your building, elevator, or in your window!



If you use a work email address, put a census message in your email signature.



Have a special language skill? Record a video in another language!



Ask your building or housing association to send an email to their tenants about the importance of the census.



Write an op-ed or letter to the editor about the importance of the census.



Engage your network! Think through who is in your network and how they can motivate others to complete the census.



Do you receive a newsletter? Email them a census message and ask that they blast out to the network.



Have a tie to a business? Ask if they can hang up a poster near the check out stand!